
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF HOMELAND SECURITY 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD AUXILIARY 

DIVISION 10 SO-MA REPORT-FEBRUARY 2018 

1- All Division 10 Flotillas have FSO-MA Officers 

2- We have all but 1 member who requested OPS Inflatable PFD issued. 

3- All member requested rain gear has been issued. 

4- Our ANSC-7025 has been submitted for inventory. 

5- We have moved our Division Gear from Wrightsville Beach to a secure, climate-controlled 

storage unit. 

6- We have additional OPS Gear that I will secure at DTRAIN for Division 10. 

7- We have many new members in Division 10. My plan is to attend all Division 10 Meetings and 

present our District Power Point Presentation for information to all. 

8- I will attend our District DTRAIN at Williamsburg as DSO-MA to support our District and our 

Materials Program. We are working on many new ideas at our District level to support our 

Members, Sectors, Divisions and Flotillas. The Flotilla is always who we support for success at 

the deck plate level for success. 

9- I would like to thank Flotilla 10-01 FSO-MA Mike Butt for moving our Division storage gear while 

I was home assisting my wife during her care. 

10- I would also to thank Flotilla 10-06 Jim Mayne for issuing the gear for Flotillas 10-01 and 10-05 

from the USCG fund support from the end of 2017.  

11- I am looking forward to supporting Division 10 in 2018 for Materials Program support. 

12- I will send a notice this week reminding Flotillas to plan and order their supplies to start our 

2018 boating season for RBS success. Our MA Program is the “backbone” for our success. 

 

Respectfully, 

George A. Cardwell-SO-MA Division 10 

 


